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WELCOME TO

ROTHESAY HIGH SCHOOL

HOME OF THE RED HAWKS

THANK YOU!

Thank you for supporting the Rothesay high staff this week by spoiling us with treats and goodies all week! The staff
really appreciated it! Thank you!

Thank you to those who came out to help out with the Christmas dinner. It was a big success!

Wishing you all a very happy holiday! School starts on Monday January 9th.
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We hope your year his been fitled with love and joy"and we wish you

a beautiful holi%_z' season filled with family, happiness gnd laughter.
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